
                                                        

 

Landewednack Community Primary School 
Beacon Terrace                 

The Lizard 

HELSTON 

Cornwall 

TR12 7PB      
Tel: 01326 290337                                  
www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  

 

Head Teacher: Mrs L. Jones - head@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  

 

Friday 9th March 2018 

 

The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information 

to both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

World Book Day  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



                                                        

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone who dressed up today in honour of World Book Day (which we were due to 

celebrate last week) All of the children…..and staff looked fantastic! 

 

Communication 

As much of our communication is now done via email please could we polity encourage our parents to 

check their emailed messages on a daily basis. There are often messages throughout the day that 

haven’t been on the weekly newsletter from club cancellations to a change in the lunch menu. We also 

endeavour to inform the children of any message for their parents during the school day but will 

usually always back this up by sending a message home. Thank you for your cooperation and 

understanding. 

 

Touch Rugby League 

Unfortunately the Touch Rugby matches were cancelled last week and have been rescheduled to take 

place next Tuesday 13th March from 4pm at Helston School. The team is as follows: John, Poppy, Zoe, 

Neve, Dylan, Lucas, Archie, Max, Leo, Bella & Ryan W. Please could parents ensure that Lyndsay Bray 

has been informed as to who is transporting and accompanying their children to Helston. 

 



                                                        

 

Football Tournament 

We will be taking our footballers to Mullion School on Wednesday 14th March 

take part in the competition that was cancelled last month. Those taking part are 

John, Dylan P W, Max, Charlie, Dan, Zoe, Mark, Luke G, Brock, Luke C, Poppy, 

Archie, Ryan W, Thomas, Holly and Bella. The children will back at school bythe 

end of the day.  

 

Mrs Jane  

Mrs Jane has had her operation and is at home recovering. We all wish her well and look forward to 

welcoming her back to school after the Easter holiday. 

 

Netball Competition 

Well done to our netball teams who took part in the competition on Wednesday. Our Year 

5&6 team finished in 4th position and played fantastically. Our Year 3 & 4 finished in 2nd 

place.  Every match was very close we scored lots of goals the children were really 

supportive of each other and proud of their efforts. Miss Wells and Mr Green felt so lucky 

to have had the pleasure of taking such a fantastic group of children to Mullion. 

 

School Uniform 

School uniform is now ordered online, please click on the link to set up an account 

with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

  
 

Real Madrid Youth Training Camp 

The members of Culdrose Youth Football Club have asked us to let you 

know of a very exciting opportunity due to take place at their training 

grounds again during the summer holidays. Real Madrid Youth Academy 

will be at Culdrose offering a week long football training camp from 

Monday 6th – Friday 10th August. The premier football school is open to 

boys and girls between the ages of 7 – 15 years old. For more infor-

mation and to book your child a place, please visit their website 

frmclinics.com there is also a poster in the school entrance and leaf-

lets with further details.  

 

Toddler Group 

Little Lizards are continuing to host their toddler group sessions in 

the school hall every Wednesday during term time from 9.30 – 11am. 

All babies, toddlers and pre-school children are welcome to come 

along. 

 

Easter Fair 

Our Easter Fair will take place on Friday 23rd March from 2pm in 

the school hall. More details will follow nearer the time. Any offers 

of help before during and after the fair are always very gratefully   

received. Please see Liz Granata if you are able to help. 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                        

 

Our Academic Achievements 

This week we are congratulating……….. 

 

Seagulls – Well done to Harry for making a super effort to follow 

the diamond rules. 

Choughs – Well done to Amber for always putting her hand up in 

class and being confident to do so. Also for producing some excel-

lent maths work this week. 

Razorbills – Well done to Maisie for producing such an amazing  

diary of her holiday. Maisie confidently presented it to her class.  

Kittiwakes – Well done to Bailey for her excellent reading and 

maths this week. 

 

Wellies 

So that we can make the most of our lovely school field and enjoy our outdoor 

learning, the children in each class need to have a pair of wellies in school every 

day.  Please make sure your child's wellies have their name in them and are 

hung on their coat peg in a plastic bag. We try and get outside whatever the 

weather and the correct clothing and footwear really help make it fun and 

worthwhile for the children.  

 
 

St Piran’s Day Lunch – Monday 12th March 

Helen will be serving either a traditional Steak Pasty or a Cheese & Onion Pasty, 

jacket potatoes will also be available.  

 

Year 4 Pottery Club 

Year 4 Pottery Club continues with the following sessions: 

 

Tuesday 13th March – Ruby B, Rose, Oliver 

Tuesday 20th & Tuesday 27th March – Poppy, Matthew & Rosenwyn 

 

A polite reminder that the cost of the club is £3.00 to cover the cost of the materials, the sessions 

will end at 4.30pm.  

 

Little Lizards Session Times & Payments 

A polite reminder regarding The Little Lizards session times. The morning begins at 8.45am and the 

afternoon ends at 3.15pm. Drop offs and collections made before or after these times will now be 

charged for. This is to allow Breakfast Club and After School Club to run smoothly with sufficient 

staff on duty. Could we ask that all outstanding balances are settled as soon as possible. If payments 

are made through BACS please could you inform either Sue Tattersall or Suzanne Willey so these 

payments can be immediately be credited to your account. If you are unsure of what is owed please 

see either Sue or Suzanne and they will be able to help you. 

 

Early Notice 

Please note that there will be No Tag Rugby Club on Monday 19th March. 



                                                        

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Saturday 17th March – Coose Trannack Cross Country @ Trannack School- More details on the website 

Friday 23rd March – Easter Fair in the school hall from 2pm. 

Tuesday 27th March – X Country at Helston School from 4pm. To include an infant fun run. 

Thursday 29th March – Break up for Easter @1pm 

Monday 16th April – Return to school 

Tuesday 24th April – Cross Country @ Mullion School from 4pm 

Monday 7th May – School & Little Lizards Closed 

Tuesday 8th May – School & Little Lizards Closed 

Tuesday 22nd May - Cross Country Fun Event & Medal Ceremony, Mullion School from 4pm  

Friday 25th May – Break up for half term @ 3.15pm 

Monday 4th June - School & Little Lizards Closed 

Tuesday 5th June – Return to school 

Monday 11th June – Class Photographs during the morning  

Wednesday 13th June – Move Up Day! & Cluster Sports years 3 -6 

Monday 18th – Wednesday 20th June Year 5 & 6 Trip to Butlin’s 

Friday 20th July – Break up for the summer holiday @ 1pm 

Monday 24th September – Individual School Photographs during the morning. 
 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

